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DATE ATTENDANCE OFFERING 

January 1st  395 $20,605 

January 8th  682 $19,907 

January 15th  726 $14,366 

January 22nd  727 $35,940 
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Attendance & Offering Report 

 

Thank you for your attendance at our Missions Fair this year.  Many of you had questions for 

our vendors and received the  answers.  We had 18 vendors and 3 church members who 

filled in for the vacancies. The vendors were excited about the questions that were asked of 

them.  We had between around 230 Capri members who observed the fair.   

Our committee had asked the vendors to rate what they thought of the fair.   

#1 The attendees had good questions. 

#2 The vendors were happy to receive a continental breakfast and a nice lunch. 

#3 The vendors were pleased to have partial reimbursement for their transportation. 

The vendors also stated that they would like to have another fair in 2 years with the ability to 

have a meeting with our pastors. 

We have 2 years to prepare and plan on how to improve our fair.  If you have a question that 

did not get answered you may ask Donna Condee, Carl or Debbie Haeussler, John or Barbara 

Cowden, Harry Husted, Bill or Marsha Day, Jan Butz, Nancy Lambert, Adele Somiline, or 

myself.  If you have a technical question about the fair and its communication ask Harry 

Husted or Pastor Steve.   

Last Sunday afternoon, January 22nd, our church joined with the San Marco Catholic Church 

carrying signs in regards to Pro-Life. Today, abortion is the number one killer in our nation 

more than heart disease or cancer combined.  So we lined Collier Blvd. from Winn Dixie to 

Walgreens.  Our church had 29 people  support this cause which is the most we have had in 

the last 5 years.  Thank you for your faithful support of this important mission. 

Our church board has presented the mission committe  with a larger budget for the year 

2017, so we expect to see larger participation on everything we do!!!  Yes, we are carrying 

out the Great Commission given by Jesus (Matthew 28: 16-20). 

Don’t forget to check the Mission bulletin board for further activities or any information.  It 

is located next to Pastor Tim’s office.  Donna Condee makes it eye catching with correct 

information. 

Have a blessed month, 

Bill H. Gepford and his mission team    
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Up Coming Events 
 

 Decision weekend Feb. 4th & 5th  
Do you need prayer? Considering Church 
membership?  Baptism?  
 

 “SOUL’D OUT QUARTET” Concert at CCC  
Friday, February 3rd, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  
Mark your calendars for this FREE concert.  
Please join us, invite your friends.  
 

 Sweetheart Banquet 
Friday, February 10th, 2017 at 5:30 p.m.  
Banquet will be held at the church.  Fine 
Dining and Music.  Tickets are $15 per 
person.  Purchase yours today.  
 

 Grief Support Group 
Meetings will start again on February 14th, 
2017 at 1:00 p.m.  For more information call 
Kris Kugler at (720) 539-5614 or Jackie 
Nettles at (260) 414-8646.  
 

 Ball Park Sunday, February 19th. 

 Small Groups 

Small groups have started.  Flyers are 
located in the Welcome Center.  
 

 Pastor Appreciation  
Our Church leadership has designated the 
month of February to be pastor 
appreciation month.  There is a box at the 
welcome center for you to put cards and 
gifts in for our three pastors.  

 

 

 

2016-2017 Major Events 

FEB. 3rd ….. SOUL’D OUT CONCERT 

FEB. 10th …… SWEETHEART BANQUET 

FEB. 19th ….. ‘BALL PARK’ SUNDAY 

MARCH 4th ….. ISLAND BBQ 

MARCH 11th….. LADIES FASHION SHOW  

MARCH 19th ….. RANDY MOORE CONCERT  

APRIL 16th ….. EASTER SUNDAY  

 

 
 

                            
     Isles of Capri, Naples, FL 
  

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
                   
  
 
 
 
 
 
     
        
 
    
    
                  
 
       
       
  
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

           
 

  

 
                

         
  
 

   

  

        

 

      

Love God                   Love Others               Serve Others 

 

Worship 

Service Schedule 
 
 
Contemporary 
Saturday 5:00 PM 
Sunday 8:30 AM 
     10:00 AM 
 
 
Blended Service 
Sunday 11:15 AM 
 
 
 
Sunday School 
For all ages  
during the 10 AM 
Worship Hour 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
February Anniversaries 

 

6 Robert E. & Judy Dyer 
 
10 Dale & Mary Williamson 
 
11 Jack & Lynne Gilles 
 
13 Ted & Bobby Decker 
 
14 Richard & Helen Tull 
 
19 Jerry & Sandy Ellsworth 
 
22 Gerald & Donna Held 
 
24 Curt & Dreama Ayers 

YOUTH AND FAMILY MINISTRY 

 

 

 

 

We had a great Women’s Conference & Concert with 

Lynda Randle this past weekend.  The attendance was great at 

both events and Lynda’s programs were top notch.  She 

certainly gave it her all and we were really led in a tremendous 

time of worship and entertainment.  In her presentation of 

music and at the conference she really challenged us all to look 

past our differences we have with people and see each other 

with the heart of God. 

Here are our next three concerts in our series that you 

won’t want to miss… 

 Soul’d Out Quartet on Friday, February 3rd at 

7pm 

 Randy Moore on Sunday, March 19th at 6pm 

 Celebration Choir on Thursday, April 13th at 

6pm 

 

February Birthdayõs 

1 Rick Nolan 

4 Jerry Ellsworth 

  Linda Addy 

7 Glenn Dials 

9 George Douglas 

10 David Mustachi 

     Roberta Endres 

11 Dennis Denkhaus 

     Karen Armstrong 

16 Dreama Ayers 

17 Charlotte Burke 

23 Bill Day 

     Chris Anton 

26 Denny W. Robertson 

27 Barbara Cowden 

     Robert McDonald 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  
    

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

WORSHIP 

 Married People:  

 Parents Night Out – Feb 17th 6-9PM 

 CaPreKidz/Caprikidz 

 Nursery/PreK Bottomline: Jesus Loves Me  

-  Nursery offered for all Sunday services 

- PreK offered at 8:30AM and 11:15AM 

 K-5th Grade: Love; choosing to treat others the way you want to be 

 treated 

- Large Group 8:30 & 11:15 AM  

- Activity Hour 10AM 

- No k-5th grade classes offered 2/5/17 *Please use this time as 

an opportunity for family worship, class will resume the 

following week. (Children’s staff will be at a conference with 

the 6th-12th grade students)  

- Parents Night Out: Feb 17th 6-9PM 

- Midway: Wednesdays 6:00-7:00PM  

 6th-12th Grade: Road Trip: A series on the Apostle Paul 

- Lely Lunch Fridays 11:43 

- MICMS Lunch Thursdays 11:17 

- Impact Winter Conference at Johnson University in Kissimmee 

FL (Feb 2nd-5th) 

- No youth group Feb 5th  

- High School Hangout 2/10  

- Ultimate Frisbee Night 2/12 4-6PM  

- Swarm Ball Night 2/19 4-6pm 

- Junior High Hangout 2/25  

- Activity Night 2/26 4-6PM    

- $25 Due for Bigstuf 2/26 
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 Dear Church Family  

 We are in the middle of our winter season at CCC.  It is a 

busy and exciting time of the year because you are here 

worshipping, serving Christ with us.   

 The Church of Jesus Christ is led by Him and made up of 

Christian brothers and sisters.   

 Jesus said He would build the Church and we are some of the 

materials and resources He will use.  Allow yourselves to be used 

by God in the greatest endeavor ever undertaken, the reaching of 

a lost world through the Church.  

 We will always need and depend on your help and service to 

Christ. 

Jesus is coming soon ! 

Work tirelessly. 

Pray without ceasing. 

Love, Pastor Curt  
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